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CLARIFICATION ANNOUNCEMENT

Reference is made to the announcement (the “Announcement”) of Duiba Group Limited (the 
“Company”) dated 3 March 2023 in relation to, among others, subscription of the Wealth 
Management Products. Unless otherwise stated, capitalised terms used in this announcement 
shall have the same meanings as defined in the Announcement.

The Company noted that there was an inadvertent clerical mistake in the Announcement 
and would like to clarify that the number of discloseable transactions constituted under 
subscriptions of (i) the HXB Wealth Management Products, (i i) the CMBI Wealth 
Management Products and (iii) the Huatai Wealth Management Products should be “six” 
instead of “five”.

Save as disclosed above, all other information in the Announcement shall remain unchanged.
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